---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Alicia Grubb <amgrubb@smith.edu>

Date: Mon, Jan 29, 2024 at 12:05 PM

Subject: Computer Science SURF Application Due Feb 25

To: csc_students <csc_students-u@smith.edu>

Cc: csfaculty <csfaculty-u@smith.edu>, Eva Weber <eweber51@smith.edu>

Dear CSC Students,

We are now accepting applications for Smith's SURF (Summer Research Fellowship) Program. SURF is your opportunity to work
with a faculty member in the department for 8 weeks this summer. Updated 2024 information is forthcoming on the SURF website.

This year professors Shinyoung Cho, Alicia M. Grubb, Nicholas Howe, Halie Rando, and Michael Robson are hiring students. Please
review their websites and the provided blurbs to see who you are interested in working with prior to completing this application.

Apply at: https://forms.gle/qt9szuZoikvW9I1kJ9
Application Deadline: February 25, 2024

Notification of Selection: March 31, 2024
Project Descriptions: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Yp-9jLoiC-hJDgona2FI6hI2HJDZ-j40nAzg-PtsfUo/edit?usp=sharing

To complete this application, you should have ready (as .pdf files) your resume and a current unofficial transcript. You should also
prepare a short (<150 words) response to the question: Why are you interested in SURF?

Thank you and we look forward to your application.
If you have questions about this application process, please email me <amgrubb@smith.edu>.

Warmly,
Alicia

Alicia M. Grubb, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor of Computer Science
Smith College | Ford Hall 355 | Northampton, MA 01063
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